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March 2025 
 
 

Stomp Around Leicester 2025 Non-Uniform Day 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to inform you that our school has been given the opportunity to participate in the 
Loros Stomp Around Leicester 2025 event, where 40 giant elephants and 75 smaller elephants will 
stomp across Leicester’s key landmarks, streets, and open spaces, creating a free and family-
friendly trail of discovery around the city. We are proud to be part of this initiative and have 
committed to raising at least £1,000 for the charity. We are also fortunate to have been given an 
elephant to decorate! 

To help us raise funds for this worthy cause, we will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday, 11th 
April, the last day of this term. We kindly ask students to donate £1 towards the charity in exchange 
for wearing non-uniform. We ask that students donate money rather than food to the food bank, as 
this event is supporting a specific cause. However, we understand if this is not possible. 

Please note, students are not permitted to dye their hair or wear items that pose a health and 
safety risk (e.g., high heels, Crocs, long false nails, etc.). Students should ensure they are dressed 
appropriately, keeping shoulders and midriffs covered. 

If students have a PE lesson on this day, they are welcome to arrive in non-uniform but must wear 
trainers in order to participate in their usual PE activities. 

Our students have contributed their designs for our elephant, which will be incorporated into an 
overall design. They are also helping with the painting, making this a wonderful community project. 
We will be sure to share images of our elephant and updates on its journey once the event begins. 

Thank you in advance for your support of this exciting event. 

Yours faithfully, 

Wigston Academy 

 

 

 



 

 

 


